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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                                              Monday 13th November 2023
Dear parents / carers,
Orkney Schools Christmas Menu
Please find the Orkney Schools Christmas Menu printed on the reverse of this letter. Please complete the reply slip and return by the end of this week. We will be having our Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 13th December.
Plimsolls
We are short of size 3 and size 4 plimsolls in school. If you have any your child no longer uses we would be happy to have them. 
Children in Need 
It’s Children in Need this Friday 17th November. We would like to invite people to dress up in rainbow colours (including PJs if you prefer). We will be doing some Pudsey activities throughout the day and will be taking part in the Bearpees challenge. We also hope to do some face painting so if any parents are able to come and help with this from 9 – 10am we would be very grateful. We invite people to send in donations for Children in Need – Pupil Council will count the money and send to the charity. 
Parent Council

The Parent Council will be meeting tonight. All parents welcome and encouraged to attend.

Christmas Tree Lighting
The Shapinsay Christmas Tree Lighting is on Friday 1st December, thank you to those who have returned their reply slips, can any outstanding reply slips be returned to school as soon as possible please. 
P7 Residential Trip

The P7 residential trip to Hoy will take place from 29th April – 3rd May. We will be attending along with children from Burray, Hope, Rousay, Eday and North Walls. Please can P7 parents return the reply slip to school by the end of the week. We will be trying to keep the cost as low as possible for parents – previous years have been £50 plus bringing boat tickets, but we will confirm costs once we know what funding we have secured.

Covid Art Project
Further to the information previously emailed out, the primary children will be working with the artists this Wednesday morning. If any parent does not wish their child to take part, please let us know by Tuesday morning. 

UNCRC

This session we are working towards our Silver Rights Respecting Schools Award. Please find attached a summary of the Rights of the Child, as we would like to make everyone aware of them.
Kind regards, 
Emma Clements
Head teacher
Christmas menu choices – please return before Friday 17th November 2023
Please choose a main course and pudding option or bring a packed lunch from home. 
If you have more than one child, please write initials in the children box, or split the box into columns.
	Menu 
	Name of child/children

	
	

	Main course
	

	Vegetarian main course 
	

	
	

	Chocolate fudge cake 
	

	Mince pie with cream
	

	
	

	Packed lunch from home 
	

	
	


Permission Slip P7 Pupils

P7 Residential Trip 2024
Name of child / children:………………………………………………………………

My child would like to attend the P7 residential trip to Hoy from 29th April to 3rd May 2024
Signed:………………………………………………………………………….

Have any details changed on your child’s medical record?    YES/NO

Have any of your contact details changed?                            YES/NO

If YES please specify………………………………………………………

